
 

 

 
KRISTINA HADDAD  
7231 North Vincent Ave. 
Portland, OR  97217  

 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 

I am an acting coach and actor who has worked in the industry for over 30 years. A robust entertainment 
industry in Oregon is vital to my business and for the hundreds of actors and industry professionals that I have 
worked with over the years and choose to live in this beautiful state. A Multi-year program in particular enables 
productions to come here and thriive (i.e. Grimm, Leverage). There is no way the industry can continue to grow 
and be recognized as a welcoming place for production without these programs.   

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

KRISTINA HADDAD  
Instructor 
The Actor’s Lab 
7231 North Vincent Ave. 
Portland, OR  97217  

kristinahaddad@yahoo.com 
www.kristinahaddad.net 
www.theactorslab.com 
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